UAF Rural Development announces
- new students for fall 1996

Seven have been accepted into the
University of Alaska Fairbanks' Rural De-
velopment Applied Field-Based Program
(AFBP) beginning in Fall semester 1996.

They join a growing number of stu-
dents working toward their B.A. degree
in Rural Development in their home
communities through individualized and
distance-delivered courses, special rural
development seminars, credit for prior
learning, internships, and mentorships,

Applications for the AFBP are ac-
cepted twice yearly from students who

have already earned at least 45 univer-
sity credits. For more information, con-
tact your nearby UAF rural campus or Dr.
Richard Caulfield in Fairbanks at (907)
£74-6663.

New Rural Development students:

Thomas Henry Kotzebue
Diane Schaeffer Heiry Kotzebue

Roy Henry Brevig Mission
Nellie Kiuyna Bethel

Lauri Weston-O'Brien . Bethel

Bret Adams King Salmon



